Department of Energy
Germantown, MD 20874-1290

Steven B. Krivit

Publisher and Senior Editor, New Energy Times
369-B Third Street, Suite 556

San Rafael, California 94901

Dear Steven,

I’'m writing to thank you for your assistance to the Department of Energy regarding the history of
Ernest Rutherford, Patrick Blackett, and atomic transmutation. 1 wish you all the best in your

future endeavors.

Sincerely,

L L))

Eric W. Boyle

Chief Historian

Office of History and Heritage Resources
Department of Energy

eric.boyleshq.doe.gov
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